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Fox Cities Festival of Lights 

Nonprofit Volunteer Program 

 

 Fox Cities Festival of Lights is a 501c3 nonprofit organization whose mission is to create 

a family friendly holiday light display that benefits the community.   

 

 Our volunteers design, build and set up a walk through holiday light display at Darboy 

Community Park.  This is a large community project that requires outside help from nonprofit 

organizations like yours.  If your organization would like to help us with this awesome annual 

event, raise money and awareness for your mission, please let us know if you would like to help! 

 

 Here is how it works: 

 

 Your nonprofit organization can help in one of three ways: 

 1. Volunteer for 35 hours helping with set up, take down, or building displays 

     (5 volunteers x 7 hours = 35 hours) 

 2. Make a $500 donation or more. 

 3. Find a sponsor for us that will donate $500 or more. 

 

 If you do one of the above, you qualify for one event night during our season.  

 1. Volunteer with 6-8 people from 4:30 to 9:30 on one night.   

 2. Your organization receives a portion of the donations. 

 3. You can also hand out a brochure or flyer with our books. 

 

 Here is how the donations work: 

 1. 50% goes to FCFL 

 2. 30% goes to your organization. 

 3. 20% gets added up and split evenly among all groups.  This ensures anyone with a bad  

      night due to weather or any other reason still gets something.   

 

 For more details on this program please send an email to fcfestivaloflights@gmail.com or 

call Shaun Forslund 920-540-6546.   
 

 

 


